

Dear Community,

Since its establishment in 1975, the Lomita Sheriff's Station has been dedicated to delivering exceptional services to the communities of Lomita, Rancho Palos Verdes, Rolling Hills, Rolling Hills Estates, and the unincorporated areas of Los Angeles County. Every day, our personnel uphold the motto; "A Tradition of Service," demonstrating their commitment to public safety.

In its second year, the Lomita Sheriff's Station Foundation (LSSF), composed of residents and business professionals, has united to offer assistance to the sworn deputies, professional staff, and volunteers of the Lomita Sheriff's Station. The foundation aims to provide financial support and recognition for the outstanding efforts of the station's public safety personnel.

Therefore, we cordially invite you to lend your support on Monday, September 29, 2025, as the LSSF hosts the 2nd Annual Lomita Sheriff's Station Foundation Golf Tournament at Trump National Golf Club, Rancho Palos Verdes. We eagerly anticipate your participation through ticket reservations and/or sponsorship for this esteemed event!

In an era of constrained government budgets and increasing demands on law enforcement, the LSSF believes that our Sheriff's Station would greatly benefit from additional resources. We extend an invitation for you to join local businesses and residents as a sponsorship partner for this year's golf tournament. Various sponsorship levels are available: Platinum (\$5,000), Gold (\$3,000), Silver (\$1,500), Bronze (\$750), and Hole Sponsorship (\$250).

Thanks to the generous support of our donors in previous years, Lomita Sheriff's Station has been able to obtain state-of-the-art technologies to aid investigations, upgrade safety and tactical equipment, and offer assistance to those facing health challenges. We sincerely appreciate your consideration and support in helping us continue our mission of enhancing public safety in our communities.

We look forward to your participation and attendance at our 2nd Annual Lomita Sheriff's Station Foundation Golf Tournament. Thank you for your consideration. For further information, do not hesitate to contact Sergeant Paul Cervantes at 310-891-3205, pscervan@lasd.org or Sergeant Tina McCoy at 310-891-3227, TMMcCoy@lasd.org.

Sincerely,

Captain Kimberly Guerrero



Lomita Sheriff's Station Foundation 26123 NARBONNE AVENUE, LOMITA, CA 90717 TAX ID # 99-4660980